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Guidelines for Use of Highline Memorial Stadium 
 

 

1. There is no food allowed on the turf, track, or immediately surrounding surfaces.  This includes gum, 
sunflower seeds and candy. 

2. The only acceptable drink on or near the turf and track is WATER.  No Gatorade, PowerAides, etc. as 
the sugar base of all these drinks will damage the turf.  Athletes are also asked not to use any kind of 
greasy rubs (i.e. Ben Gay) as this stains the turf. 

3. No metal cleats of any kind are allowed on the turf. 

4. NO SMOKING anywhere on School District Property, including parking lots. 

5. NO PETS anywhere in the stadium. 

6. No spikes or metal cleats are allowed in the locker rooms.  Spikes should only be worn on the track. 

7. Do not place chairs, tents, canopies, etc., on the track, long jump runways, or field. 

8. No hanging, tugging, stretching of soccer nets, or hanging on soccer or football goals is acceptable. 
Coaches are responsible for reminding athletes to refrain from activities that damage equipment and are 
not part of regular athletic activities. 

9. Coaches need to supervise their athletes. Coaches are responsible for the proper use of the field and 
equipment.  Items must be returned to their proper location. Any damage sustained to the field or 
equipment will be charged to your organization. 

10. Children must be supervised at all times.  Please do not allow children to run along the bleachers 
or be on mats or railings of any kind and are not permitted in the sand pits. 

11. Users are expected to clean up the area.  Any extra custodial time required to clean the area as a 
result of your use will be charged to HSC. 

 

Failure to follow these set guidelines may result in suspension of rental privileges. 

 

Your cooperation and assistance in keeping our facilities in good condition is greatly appreciated! 
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